Dear Parent / Guardian,
Thank you for supporting your child/ward in attending the MOE-OBS Challenge Programme.

The MOE-OBS Challenge Programme takes place next week from 27 February (Monday) to 3 March (Friday).
Students have been briefed on what to expect and how to prepare themselves for the course. Please find attached the
course information kit which includes the packing list.

For MOE-OBS participants
Students will report to school at 730am on 27 February (Monday). Teachers will be accompanying them to the different
reporting venues before handing them over to the OBS instructors. Teachers will receive the students on the last day of

the course, 3 March (Friday), and bring them back to school. Students will be dismissed from school around 4pm.

The school emergency hotline number is 9615 7350. We seek your understanding to contact this number only for
emergencies. For any other queries during school hours, you may contact HOD PE, Mr Ng Zhi Xian, at 6443 6848.

For non-MOE-OBS participants
Students who are not attending the programme are expected to report to school from Monday, 27 February to Thursday,
2 March. Students are to bring the learning materials according to their timetable for consultation with their subject

teachers.

Students who are absent from school must be covered by a medical certificate or a letter of excuse (maximum of two
per Semester) from parents/guardians which must be submitted to the Form Teacher the following working day.

As Friday, 3 March, is a HBL day, students need not report to school. They are to continue with their SIL at home.
Thank you for your continued partnership with us.
Warmest Regards,

Mr Ng Zhi Xian, HOD PE & CCA
Ms Lenny Marlina, Year Head



